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ryes, Thailand

September 5, 2014

Dear Dr.Thanathep Tanpowpong,

We are pleased to inform you that the Combined Academic Conference of the 18" Biennial
Congress Of Asia Pacific Orthopaedic Association (APOA) and the 36th Annual Meeting of the
Royal College of Orthopaedic Surgeons of Thailand (RCOST) which will be held during October
23-25, 2014 at Royal Cliff Beach Resort, Pattaya, Chonburi Province, Thailand a world class sea
side resort. The theme of the Meeting is Advance in Reconstructive Surgery: From Peripheral
to Central.

Upon this special occasion, you are honorably invited to participate the event as a guest
speaker. The scientific committee would like to request you to be Speaker for the following
assignment: .

__ Position | Detail Date Time Room
Speaker Conservative Techniques | 22 Oct, 2014 | 013.26-13.48 | Orchid A
of MDI

[ would be greatly appreciating your consideration on our invitation. The abstract of your
lectures will be recorded in flash drive in form of electronics book. Would you be so kind to
send the abstracts in electronic files and your CV on September 20, 2014 at above e-mail
address or e-mail: aunchaleej@rcost.or.th

Thank you so much in advance and hoping to receive your generous support, we remain. Looking
forward to see you in Pattaya.

Yours sincerely,

A o

Afeesak Chotivichit, M.D.
Chairman, the Scientific Program the APOA Biennial Congress 2014



